OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
SECRETRIAT COMPLEX, PORT BLAIR
e-mail: esaajvs ¢ hotmail con
F. No: 5-1/AAJVS/2004/ 54 Dated the ts] (22007
To, '
The Dy. Superintendent of Police
Middle Andaman

Sub: Demarcation of Jarawa Reserve areas-reg.
Sir,

In terms of the directions of the Honble Lt. Govemnor given during the
Executive Council meeting of AAJVS on 17/8/2007, the Officials of District
Administration and Forest Department have been deployed for the demarcation of
Jarawa Reserve areas. The concerned Officials have completed the demarcation
process at Tirur and are scheduled to commence the demarcation work in Mile
Tilak and Jirkatang area. The Hon'ble Lt. Governor had directed to complete the
work before 31/10/2007.

In this connection, it is requested to kindly deploy Police Personnel for the
security of the demarcation team. One AAJVS staff may also be deployed please.
Necessary directions may kindly be communicated so that the above work may be
completed within the time limit.

Yours faithfully

Copy to:-
The Deputy Commissioner, South Andaman District, for information please
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